



Head Teacher: Miss T M Peters

15th March 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

# **Parents Meetings**

Parents meeting will take place on Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> of March. School finishes at 1:30pm to accommodate this. Any parents/ carers who have particular difficulty picking up at this time are asked to speak with either myself of Miss McGuinness ahead of Wednesday.

### **Nursery Assembly**

Well done to our Nursery Class who had their second public performance ever. They told us how to follow our Mission Statement to "Love on another".

Year 1's assembly with take place at 9:30 on the 22<sup>nd</sup> of March.

## **Attendance**

Well done to Year 6 and Year 1 for the highest attendance this week. Year 6 with 98.56% and Year 1 with 97.92%.

# Year 5 Trip

Year 5 had a fabulous trip to Hampton Court Palace on Monday, having a real life Tudor experience. The PTA paid for all the children to go in to the maze, luckily they all managed to find their way out.

#### Year 2

Year 2 went to the Islington Museum for a Materials workshop. The children were very lucky and were able to make their own perfume to take home. What a treat.

### **Class Photographs**

Class Photographs took place on Monday and the proofs were sent home yesterday. If you would like to order your photograph, please send in the exact money with the form filled in correctly.

### Uniform

Many of our Junior classes continue to not adhere to our uniform policy for both PE and their uniform. In the up and coming week, uniforms will be monitored and if the PE uniforms are not in line, we will return to the children getting changed in school for PE.

Children must be wearing either a black or navy coat to school.

They are not permitted to wear trainers unless they are in full PE uniform on PE days.

PTA - Check on Market Place Classlist! There are some exciting things happening

https://parent.classlist.com/#/listings/list/

### **PTA - Costumes and Uniform sale**

We raised £70.00! Well done and thanks to the mums who organised it.





Head Teacher: Miss T M Peters

We are still taking Outgrown costumes - so please don't hesitate to bring them over.

### PTA - Dates to come

Summer fair 21st of June

## **Cake Sale**

25/4/19 year 3 16/5/19 y5 6/6/19 y2 4/7/19 Nursery and Reception



"The invitation at the Transfiguration is to listen to Jesus and to follow him, laying down our lives as a gift of love for one another." Pope Francis

Have a lovely week

Miss T Peters

**Head Teacher**